STEWARDSHIP COUNCIL 4/22/19 MINUTES

Present: Ptasek, Kaylor, Walsh, Gale

Hospitality: Edith Kaylor reported:

Mary Beth Griswold is assembling a binder containing guidelines for hosting Hospitality events. At present Hospitality is using a "play it forward" system, e.g. first grade arranges reception for second

graders making First Communion, Confirmation will be treated the same way.

Mexican Dinner: Proceeds will help fund college scholarships for students from San Juan Diego.

June 8: Deacon Noe Ramirez will be ordained in Raleigh and will say his first Mass at 4:30 in Sacred

Heart. Edith will contact the Ministries to ask for help/food for the reception.

• June 28: Installation of our Pastor which coincides with the 100th anniversary of Sacred Heart parish

and the 25th anniversary of our present church. The Bishop and previous Pastors will attend.

Reception will be handled by an outside caterer.

Parents Night Out: May 11. There are 46 families who come consistently.

Budgets: Carolyn requests that all Stewards ask their ministries for budget information for next year.

PAC: Several representatives are coming to the end of their term. Carolyn will begin to contact possible

candidates for the Stewardship Council.

New Parishioners: Thank you notes were received for New Parishioner dinner. Cyndy Clennden will

make determination on timing of next dinner.

Coffee and Donuts: Will continue with Tina Schoenberger and Sara Mergen sharing responsibility.

Suggested time 9 – 11 a.m.

Young Womens' Shelter Program: Carolyn will speak to Women of Sacred Heart's Board concerning

this.

Next Meeting: May 20

Respectively submitted: Helen Walsh 4/23/19